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SUMMARY: 
This bill provides for the registration of all-terrain 
vehicles under the snowmobile law in the Revised Statutes, 
Title 12. All-terrain vehicles are established as a separate 
type of vehicle which is subject to the same provisions of 
the law as snowmobiles. All-terrain vehicles are subject to 
a registration fee, the proceeds of which are distributed in 
the same manner as proceeds from snowmobile registration 
fees. All-terrain vehicles are subject to the same 
prohibition as snowmobiles. In order to travel on trails on 
private property, operators of all-terrain vehicles are 
required to obtain the landowners permission. 

Committee Amendment A strikes out the original bill in its 
entirety. The purpose of this amendment is to provide for 
safety education on the operation of all-terrain vehicles and 
for a study of the recreational and safety needs of 
all-terrain vehicles and the conflicts arising from their 
use. The cost of this study is $20,000. A major portion of 
that is for compensation of a project leader who must be 
added to the bureau for the life of the project. 

The registration fee is increased from $5 to $7 in the 
amendment to fund the education program. The original draft 
increased the fee to $11.25. · 
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SUMMARY: 
The purpose of this bill is to provide that a person 
stationed on a military installation, who registers a 
snowmobile, shall be considered a resident of the 
municipality in which the installation is located for the 
purposes of distributing the snowmobile registration fees 
paid by the person. 
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